
From: Benny, <Katrina@DGS>
To: "Betts, Bruce@DGS" <Bruce.Betts@dgs.ca.gov>

"Frost, Laura@DGS" <Laura.Frost@dgs.ca.gov>
"Banzon, Jonette@DGS" <Jonette.Banzon@dgs.ca.gov>

Date: 4/15/2016 9:57:15 AM
Subject: RE: Publishing contracts

Last but not least IAPMO consideration of value $2,300,000+. 

Have a great weekend everyone. 

Katrina Benny
Manager, CBSC 
Phone 916-263-1350

From: Benny, Katrina@DGS 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 9:26 AM
To: Betts, Bruce@DGS; Frost, Laura@DGS; Banzon, Jonette@DGS
Cc: Nearman, Michael@DGS; Biedermann, Cynthia@DGS; de la Motte, Leann@DGS; Marvelli, Mia@DGS
Subject: RE: Publishing contracts

To all, 

Please see the below contracts and their estimate for Consideration of Value. I am still waiting on IAPMO for their costs and will forwards as 
soon as possible. Additionally, Mia has signed the two ICC contracts and I plan to return them to Bruce soon. 

ICC Parts 2, 2.5, 9, 10 - Contract # 3187605 - $4,000,000+

ICC Parts 1, 6, 8, 11 - Contract # 3187607 - $600,000+

NFPA Part 3 - Contract # 31888107 - $690,000+

IAPMO Parts 4, 5 - Contract # 3188106 - $2,300,000+

Thank you, 

Katrina Benny
Manager, CBSC 
Phone 916-263-1350
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